
                   Auxiliary Emergency Fund
 

As we head into October,
The gools and goblins are about. Please be aware of 
the pumpkins and candles that may cause house hold 
fires.
Make sure when you take the little ones out for fun to 
have on reflective clothing and a bright light to show 
your way in the dark.
Check the goodies that they receive for any possibility 
of being tampered with.
 

Cooler Weather is coming, make sure all chimneys are 
cleaned so there will be no house fires.
Any questions please contact
Katherine Pittman @ ibkate4u@yahoo.com
Thank you and have a wonderful october
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